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December, 2005
Dear Friends and Co-Laborers In Christ,

At this writing, Christmas is just a few days
away and we have already seen the joy of
hundreds of little faces as they received their
very special gifts from their sponsors in the
U.S. We can't wait until Christmas Eve or
Christmas Day to give out all the gifts be-
cause we would never finish so we have to
start early, but to a child who is receiving
their only Christmas gift, this is their very
special day.

Our garage is full of toys for the special
Christmas sacks that we will be giving out to
the poor children in just a few days. | per-
sonally went to the capital this year and did
most of the buying. | had plenty of people
that | could have sent but this was one thing
l wanted to de and lt was a blessmg: Thank'

sacks ‘We will alse be gomg into the hasp:—---
tals and for the first time we will be glvmg
sacks to children of the men and women in
the jails...always making sure that everyone
knows that Jesus was our very special gift
who in turn has given us eternal life by dying
for us on the cross.

Since our last newsletter, we have had two
very special conferences on the home and
marriage. Our dear friends, Tommy and
Mary Lynn Crider, were here for their Annual
Heart and Home conference, bringing sev-
eral of their people. Jane Keel was back
again and she is a blessing to everyone with
her singing. The River of Life Baptist
Church in Papalon, Honduras, constructed
by funds they raised in their conferences in
the states, was dedicated while they were
here, and since their return to the U.S., they
have raised funds to build a children's
kitchen and S.S. rooms...




Olen and Betty Wallace, from Powder
Springs, Georgia, whom we have known
for many years, were burdened to build a
pastorium for a pastor and we recom-
mended the pastor at Papalon. This young
preacher, who is one of our Bible Institute
graduates, and his family were living in one
room in the old school house in Papalon in
conditions not fit for animals but you would
have never known it by his joy and enthusi-
asm over what God is doing in Papalon.
Olen and Betty provided the money for us
to build a beautiful pastorium and they
came for the dedication. | have never seen
so many children in one church in all my
life....He averages over 150 children every
Sunday. Can you imagine what the village
of Papalon will be like in the future should
the Lord not return soon...We thank the
Lord for Brother Tommy, Mary Lynn and all
the Heart and Home people and we thank
Brother Olen and Sister Betty for hearts of
compassion.

Our second conference was held by Brother
Billy Wood and Bruce Snead from the
Grace Baptist Church in Powder Springs,
Georgia. Over 150 pastors and their wives
were present for this conference and what a
time we had...The conference started with
a banquet on Wednesday night and ended
on Friday afternoon with all these pastors
and their wives in the altar rededicating
their lives and homes. It was a precious
sight. We filled all three motels in town plus
our Bible Institute, dorms, visitors quarters,
and every other place we could find. We
thank the Lord for all the mission cooks who
provided delicious meals. We especially
thank the Beams Ministry for three thou-
sand Bibles that were donated to the Good
Samaritan Baptist Missions and given out to
these pastors to take back to their villages.




Another special occasion was the ordination of
11 pastors in Nicaragua. Many churches were
represented for this special occasion and a
baptism followed with 23 following the Lord in
believers baptism. Pastor Robbie Robinson
from Wrenn Memorial Baptist Church in
Greenville, South Carolina was with us and
participated in the ordination and baptism.

The last week of November is normally one of
our happiest times of the year as the whole
. week is filled with graduations from our high
school, grammar school and our Bible School
here in San Marcos, plus two grammar
. - : | schools and one high school in Nicaragua.
N - This year, during the week of graduations, the
m \ Lord called home one of our national pastors
: = = 2 who was our high school Bible teacher.
Ordination of pastors In Brother Carlos Salgado, who had been with us
- for over 20 years, was riding his motorcycle
Nicar agua with his 12 year old son when a drunk driver
came out of a side street and hit him at a high
— rate of speed. Carlos never regained con-
‘ sciousness and died November 22, the day of
our high school graduation. His son has just
recently been released from the hospital with a
broken leg, broken arm and several other inju-
ries. Please pray for this family. Carlos wife,
Ena, is a counselor at our girls'dorm. This is
the first time in the history of our mission that
we have lost a pastor but we know that “our
loss is heaven’s gain’.

From the Tyson family and all the family of the
: Good Samaritan Baptist Missions, our desire
€ (6 for all of you is a very, very MERRY CHRIST-

: MAS and a happy and healthy New Year.
Thank you for helping to make 2005 a fruitful

Pastor Carlos Antonio year for the Lord here on the mission fields of
Honduras, Nicaragua, Costa Rica, Mexico and
Salgado. Born, 11-25-57 Puerto Rico. May God so richly bless you.
Died, 11-22-05 Love in Christ,

Bob, Joan and Stephany Tyson



Bible School Graduation

Bob Tyson
gives Bible and
diploma to
graduating
student

d'Pl ma wrth
wife looking on.
He will be
going to
Managua,
Nicaragua as a
national
missionary.



Bible School Graduation

Bob and
Joan Tyson
2005
Bible School
Graduation

Fifteen
preachers
graduate
from the
Samaritan
Bible
Institute



God’s blessings
never fails to
. =g @¥ @amaze us. This
beautiful van
., ., was donated to
s Good Samaritan
Baptist Mission
' by First Baptist
Church of
Loganville, Ga

Blankets and
many other
gifts were
given to the
Elderly at
. their annual
N Christmas

Party



Samaritan School Graduations
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Samaritan School Graduations

Joan Tyson
with
kindergarten
graduate in
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Samaritan School Graduations

Kindergarten,
' 6th grade and



Opportumty Of a Lifetime Christmas
Q//%//

Office Workers
surrounded by
Christmas Sacks

for Opportunity
Children

Children waiting for
their names to be
called to receive
their gift from their
sponsor

| g Workers busy filling
| Christmas orders in
Opportunity Store



Ministering to the Lost

Hundreds waiting on porch of
grammar school to see doctors with
the medical brigade who visited in

October

[

Bro. Billy Wood baptized 7 in this
beautiful rive under a bridge in
Choluteca, Honduras

Ronal Martinez baptized 5 in
Choluteca

Young people to be baptized

Every Patient was first witnessed to
by one of our Bible School preachers
before seeing the doctor. Many made

professions of faith in Christ.

Twenty Three Baptized in Nicaragua
by Pastors Carlos Hernandez,
Aristides Matey and Robbie Robinson

in Papalon
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National Pastors Report

National Pastors and their wives re-dedicating their fami-
lies and ministries to the Lord during the Family Semi-
nar held at the Tabernacle in Comali, Honduras




Total Saved
Total Baptized
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